COVID-19 RELAUNCH

SAFETY MEASURES

Our team is grateful that we can stay connected with you through virtual services in
this time. As the province plans to reopen services, we want to ensure that we continue to
follow the recommendations of our professional organizations. As of May 5, the Alberta
College of Speech-Language Pathologists (ACSLPA) and other professional colleges
recommend that we prioritize virtual service delivery whenever possible. In the event of
face-to-face home visitation, we are committed to assess the risk together with you and to
follow the recommended safety measures:
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We will maintaina 6
feet (or 2 metres)
physical distance

whenever possible.

We ask that families
commit to cleaning and
disinfecting any areas
we need to be in before
and after the visit.

Please contact your team members if you have any questions regarding our safety protocol.

We will attend your
home wearing personal
protective equipment
(PPE) in case we cannot
ensure physical
distancing.

To reduce risk and
spread from common
surfaces, we will no
longer bring company
toys to your home.

If anyone in your

household is feeling
sick, please let us know
and the visit will be

rescheduled.

In addition, we are

advised to follow strict

procedures that include

but are not limited to:

* Pre-screening and on-
site questionnaires

* Pre-visit planning
conversations
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